
TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

OCTOBER 15, 1979 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor Russell Sweetman 
Councilmembers Jeffrey Siler 

Leonard Stubbs 
J. V. Stone 
Nora Lake 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Joseph Minner 

Mr. Kenning clarified the fact that the proposed change in Council's 
Compensation as stated in the Ordinance would apply to all members of 
Council. Mr. Stubbs advised that the Washington Township Trustees 
currently receive $4,400.00 annually. The proposed Ordinance will be 
further reviewed and discussed at the next Council Work Session Meeting. 

Mr. Kenning announced that he is currently negotiating with Disaster 
Services to rent to them additional office space in the South Suburban 
Annex Building. 

Approved: H~ 
Mayor 

Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


